
On Wednesday, January 29, 2025, the officials of the Hope of Africa University, in the 

presence of the Bishop and Legal Representative of the Free Methodist Church and 

the University, Bishop Déogratias Nshimiyimana, as well as partners from the United 

States, presented the progress made by the UEA Institute of Agriculture and Zootech-

nical. In his presentation, the Rev. Rector Dr. Servilien Nitunga, addressed the chal-

lenges faced by the Institute, its development perspectives and the strategies being en-

visaged to overcome them with the support of the Church and partners. 

 

Participants hailed the progress and pledged to support the University's projects, in-

cluding the development of research centers, which will serve as internships for stu-

dents in this field. They also pledged to help the University strengthen field practices 

and provided resources to facilitate student travel and scholarships. In addition, they 

have pledged to offer their support to establish partnerships with other organizations 

and institutions to enrich the student experience and impact the local community. 
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